Associate to the Hon. Justice lain Ross AO
Fair Work Commission

Level 4, 11 Exhibition Street

Melbourne VIC 3000

By email: amod@fwec.gov.au

14 October 2016
Dear Associate,

Modern Award Review Process

MEAA has noted the Commission’s Directions dated 26 August 2016 concerning
Group 4 Awards.

MEAA proposed amendments to three modern awards in Group 4D by way of letters
dated 2 March 2016:

Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award (BREA)
Journalists Published Media Award (JPMA)
Live Performance Award (LPA)

The purpose of this letter is to advise that MEAA wishes to press each of the
amendments submitted to the Commission in those letters.

With respect to the Directions of 26 August 2016, MEAA hopes to provide the
Commission with: i) draft variation determinations; ii) information about the type of
case we anticipate conducting; and iii) related information by 21 October 2016.

We apologise to the Commission if any inconvenience has been caused by not

submitting this information by 30 September 2016.

Yours sincerely,

7/

Paul Murphy
MEAA CEO



